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BOARD OF STEWARDS

Class of 2019
Carol Lang
John Shkor

Sonny Compher

Class of 2020
Hap Todd

Andrea Shotz
Leslie Gilroy  

Class of 2021
Bob Golden
Babs Erny

Later in July we will have an 
all member meeting.  We want 
the members to be well 
informed about the club and 
any and all activities of the 
Board of Stewards. 

Our Long Range Planning 
continues.  There is a small 
committee working on a 
variety of questions.  What 
improvements to the club 
should we make over the next 
few years?  How will we pay 
for any improvements? 

Part of good leadership is 
asking the “what if” questions. 

What if the club were hit with a 
hurricane?  Of course we have 
insurance but the insurance 
would not cover all of the 
expenses. 

What if a tree fell on the roof?  
What if we had a broken pipe 
and a flood?  What if one of 
the HVAC units went out?  
What if we wanted to do a 
major renovation project? As 
we all know, any number of 
things can happen to a 

building.  We need to be 
prepared for the “what if” 
questions. 

Right now the club is in good 
shape.  Over the last few 
years the BOS and members 
have made many good 
decisions and improvements.  
We renovated the Ladies 
Room and the back hall.  We 
eliminated the debt and we 
have a line of credit with the 
bank.  We have paid back the 
members who loaned the club 
money for our last major 
project.  For the last few years 
we have had a minor surplus 
and it goes toward building up 
a reserve fund.  The reserve 
fund is not adequate at this 
time to take care of any of the 
“what if” questions. 

We want to involve the 
members with how we should 
prepare for the future.  The 
Board of Stewards wants to 
listen to your thoughts and 
ideas.  No decisions will be 
made without members input. 

Two years from now or five 
years from now we don’t want 
to say, “why didn’t they take 
care of this?  What didn’t they 
anticipate – such and such 
would happen?”  There is no 
“they.”  There is just us, the 
club members.  Let’s go wisely 
into the future together and 
let’s be prepared for the “What 
If” questions. 

To see a complete list of all events go to: 
www.YACHTCLUBHH.org/calendar/
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Nauti
Ladies
Report

Carol Lang
President 

Carole Moore
Vice President

Lynne Harlan
Secretary

Diane Stortz
Treasurer

Kathe Golden
Sunshine

President’s Report
Our June meeting was a "friends and family" one with 
members being able to host someone for lunch and then 
listen to our speaker Lt. Col. Neil Baxley, the Director of 
Emergency Management for Beaufort County. First the 
Nauti Ladies stepped out onto the deck for a short meeting 
at 11:45. Then the assembled group had a wonderful 
lunch prepared by Terry before hearing a very informative 
presentation by LC Baxley about disaster preparedness.

We talked about the Regattas, which will be held Oct 
12-13. Since we're responsible for the trophies, Diane 
Stortz suggested that a group could stay after the 
September meeting and work together to polish them.

At the previous meeting the Nauti Ladies had discussed 
the possibility of a group cruise. Julie Traylor brought 
information on “Harmony of the Seas,” a mega ship 
leaving from Port Canaveral January 26, 2020 and 
cruising the eastern Caribbean for 7 days with 3 stops: St. 
Maarten, Puerto Rico and the cruise line’s private island. 
More information will be sent out, and interested people 
should contact Julie to sign up.

The Sunshine committee will send a card to Bobbie Leavitt 
who is in the hospital. Best wishes to Bobbie for a speedy 
& complete recovery.

July Greeters are:

July 5 – Julie Traylor

July 12 – Nancy Watts

July 19 – Betty Bush

July 26 – Carole Moore

Next meeting - July 11 – We're all looking forward to our 
annual meeting/swim party/pot luck luncheon at the 
Viverette's lovely home on August 8.



Leslie Gilroy
Chair

Carole Moore
Carol Lang

Al Pepe

🍴
Food & 

Beverage
Report

Remember you can pickup a To-Go 
meal after dinner. 

July 5, 2019

6:00 to 7:00 Happy Hour
7:00 Dinner  
Southern Pork with Gravy
Pasta Primavera
NY Style Cheesecake

July 12, 2019

6:00 to 7:00 Happy Hour
7:00 Dinner 
Sautéed Walleye Fish
Chicken Mushroom and Rice Casserole
Apple Crisp with Ice Cream

July 19, 2019

6:00 to 7:00 Happy Hour
7:00 Dinner  

 Roast Prime Rib with Au Jus
Birthday Cake and Ice Cream

July 26, 2019

6:00 to 7:00 Happy Hour
7:00 Dinner  

 Asian Wings and Ribs
Fresh Catch of the Day
Strawberry Rhubarb Pie

Watch for your weekly Constant 
Contact reservation notice.  

Remember reservations help to 
save money.  

Please make your reservation by 
12:00 noon on Wednesday 

online. 

Prime Rib is $26.00, all other 
meals are $21.00. 



July 5, 2019
TBD

July 12, 2019
TBD

July 19, 2019
TBD

July 26, 2019

TBD

   Bartenders 



The Ship’s 
Store

Hi from the Ship’s Store

Please stop by Fridays from 6-7. We’re getting in some 
new Bahama shirts
for men and some golf/polo shirts for men and women. We 
have some 
great beach towels and lots of other things.

We welcome suggestions for new items.

See you Friday!

Marty (martysdaniels@hotmail.com), Andrea 
(rabbitglen@hargray.com), or Jan (jan@sailserenity.net)

     Hello from the Ship’s Store 

Marty Cohen
Chair

Andrea Shotz

Jan Vaughn
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Sailing/Regatta/
Boating

Activities 
Committee 

Reports

YCHHI Members Welcome 
at the Harbour Town Yacht Club

The YCHHI and the HTYC are both members of the 
YCOA, Yachting  Club of America. Members of the YCOA 
have various levels of access to yacht clubs all around 
the country.

The HTYC is located in the heart of Harbour Town.  The 
club bar is open seven days a week from four in the 
afternoon. It’s a great place for a break during a visit to 
the attractions of Harbour Town. 

YCHHI members should have in hand their YCHHI 
membership card as well as the Yachting  Club of 
America membership card to facilitate their visit.  Cards 
are available for YCHHI members at Friday night dinners 
or by contact with the club secretary, Kathe Golden. 

Links on our website provide information about both the 
Harbour Town Yacht Club and the Yachting Club of 
America.

Flying 
Scots 

Jim Vaughn
Fleet Captain Flying 

Scots

Large 
Sailboats 

Jim Landis
Large Sailboats

Regatta Weekend Volunteers Needed
Oct 11-13

 
We need volunteers to help with all aspects of our 

annual Regatta Weekend and invite members,
including landlubbers, power boaters and sailors, 

too, to help us make the
October 2019 event the best ever!

There are opportunities for everyone.

See Jean Hillenbrand or Hap Todd to sign up.



Power 
Boats

Mike Gilroy
Power Boat Events

Sailing/Regatta/
Boating
Activities 

Committee 
Reports

A beautiful 
cruise and fun 
day collecting 
shells on 
Wassaw Island!



Power 
Boats

Mike Gilroy
Power Boat Events

2019 Boating Schedule
April:

Monday, April 8:  Flying Fish (11:05 AM EDT 6.8 feet 
High Tide)

Tuesday, April 23:  Cottage 12:46 PM EDT 7.8 ft High 
Tide)

May:

Tuesday, May 14:  Palmetto Bluff Dinner (6:29 PM EDT 
8.9 feet High Tide)

Wednesday, May 22:  Huey’s (11:05 AM EDT   7.7 feet 
High Tide)

June:

Wednesday, June 12:  Links Dinner (4:03 PM EDT 7.7 
feet High Tide)

Tuesday, June 25:  Wassaw Island Shelling (2:44 PM 
EDT 6.2 feet High Tide)

July:

Wednesday, July 10: Saltus Dinner (6:26 PM EDT 8.3 
feet High Tide)

Tuesday, July 23:  Tubby’s Tankhouse (1:54 PM EDT 
7.3 feet High Tide)

August:

Tuesday, August 6:  AJ’s (1:26 PM EDT 7.6 feet High 
Tide)

Tuesday, August 20:  Buffalo’s (12:38 PM EDT 8.1 feet 
High Tide)

September:

Wednesday, September 11:  Salty Dog Pigout (“Asphalt 
Cruise”)

Wednesday, September 18:  Plum’s (12:16 PM EDT 8.2 
feet High Tide)

October:

TBD



The
 Fun[d] 

Committee
Committee Members  

Jean Hillenbrand

Candi Hough

Deb Pepe

Mary Ryan

Babs Erny

John Lang
Speakers

Marilyn Owen
Consultant

Trish Bouley
Volunteer

Linda Sheets
Volunteer

FUN(d) Main Sheet May Events

Thanks to everyone who supported our two June events, 
Dad's Day Pancake Breakfast🍴 and Houghs' Host & 
Toast.🍷

The events were both FUN and successful, adding about 
$700.00 to the YC treasury.💰   Attendees and workers 
should be proud to have helped the club financially and 
socially!👍

July-Watermelon Festival🍉  To be held sometime 
between mid-late July.  Still in the planning stage, details 
will be posted later.  It will include contests, food, and 
drinks-of course!😀

July Host & Toast?  🏣   If any members would be 
willing to participate with FUN(d), please contact me at 
cjhillen46@gmail.com   (317) 997-9746.

Questions?  Please contact Jean Hillenbrand (317) 
997-9746  cjhillen46@gmail.com
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BOAT FOR SALE

2001 Sea Ray 19' Bow Rider with 
trailer. Mercruiser I/O with low 
hours. Boat has been kept at 

indoor storage facility. Now at the 
Yacht Club. Asking $9800. Call 

Dana Wheatley at 843-341-6155.

Flying Scot 4970 for sale.  

Boat, trailer, multiple sets of sails, 
new rudder blade, extra parts and a 
3.3 Mercury 2 cycle outboard. Top 
and bottom trailer/storage covers, 
boom tent cover, radical racking 

package.

$5,000 payment program possible.

Henry

Several members have the same idea of 
getting out of the cold of January and into 
warmer waters.

Sonny Compher along with family and 
friends are planning a cruise on the Mariner 
of the Seas on January 6, 2020. This four 
day cruise leaves from Port Canaveral and 
heads to the Bahamas. Talk to Sonny if you 
would like to join him or for more 
information.

Winter Cruising Plans

�
The Nauti Ladies are also planning a winter cruise on Royal Caribbean’s 
Harmony of the Seas leaving from Port Canaveral January 26, 2020 and cruising 
the Eastern Caribbean for seven days with three stops: St. Maarten, Puerto Rico 
and the cruise line’s private island. Group pricing is good until July 7; contact Julie 
Traylor (julie.traylor17@gmail.com) or 440-897-8710 for a quote or for more 
information.

mailto:julie.traylor17@gmail.com
mailto:julie.traylor17@gmail.com

